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Comments: I think that it is great to require a local process to meet the needs of the individual communities. I am

concerned with the way E-bikes, even type 1 will still be considered Motorized when allowed on non motorized

trails. I think that there could be a sub category for class 1 e-bikes that would allow them on Non Motorized trails

while not re categorizing these trails as motorized trails. This re-categorizing of trails would jeopardize funding for

trail construction and maintenance. I agree e-bikes have motors and should be considered motorized use but do

not want these motorized users to effect the categorization of non motorized trails.

The BLM has come up with a method of handling this concern I think is worth taking a look at.

Thank you for taking the time to hear my concerns.


